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Please consider this it would be so much safer to be able to connect trail rides by 

way of a county road rather that staging in remote areas and have your rig broken 

into when your on a trail . Being able to get into a small community for food fuel and 

lodging , having this across our state wide would make it so much better to plan a 

vacation in more areas of our state . We support this bill and strongly feel it would be 

a great help with tourism for many of our small towns across the state .  


